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The EU and its Member States wish to thank the TFIAM and TFTEI for this draft guidance 

document. 

 

In addition to the value for the overall developments regarding particulate matter and black carbon 

emission reductions, we believe the analysis in the document can contribute as one input to the 

Gothenburg Protocol review and notably the evaluation to be done under the Protocol article 10, 

paragraph 3.  

 

The EU and its Member States would like to request the removal of the superfluous footnote 8 in 

paragraph 18, p.6. and a correction of the text, since the EU Clean Air Outlook scenarios are in fact 

made available upon demand. The last sentence in paragraph 18 should therefore be updated to read 

(deletion in strike-through, addition in bold): ‘The model scenarios developed in that update have 

not yet been made publicly available and are therefore not could for time reasons not yet be used 

as basis for the scenarios in this report.’ 

 


